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BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

7:00 p.m., Wednesday September 21, 2005 
Hillview Community Center-Room 2 

97 Hillview Avenue, Los Altos, California 94022 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Roll Call: Curt Riffle (Chairperson), Scott Chan, Ed Coble, Bill Crook, Carl Hagenmaier, and 

Henry Pastorelli were present.  Ed Coble was absent.  
 
Public Comments:  
 
No public comments were offered. 
 
Discussion: 
1. Minutes of July 20, 2005 BPAC meeting were approved. 
2. ADA updates (Ed/All) 

Rancho funding was not included in approved CDBG process.  Larry thinks there will be 
surplus from the downtown work.  BPAC should push staff to suggest to Council to use the 
surplus at Rancho.  Bill moved that BPAC as the Traffic Commission recommend to Council 
that any surplus CDBG funds from the downtown ADA work be dedicated to Rancho ADA 
work.  Seconded and approved. 

3. VTA BPAC Update (Scott) 
Scott reported on two discussion topics: 
i.  was pedestrian access to expressways. 
ii. was proposal to for specifying VTA BPAC review (at 35% completion) of county roadway. 
Larry says Michelle says we could use the $80K for the Stevens Creek study on the Adobe 
Creek bridge design.   

 
We need to reapply for Stevens Creek for next year’s VTA funding.  At next meeting Larry will tell us: 
i. The process that results in starting the Stevens Creek study next year  (VTA deadline appears 

to be deadline is 12/1/2005.  Per city plan, project is budgeted for FY starting July 1, 2006) 
ii. The process that results in for getting Adobe Creek started this year. 
 
AI:  Stevens Creeks should be a standing agenda item. 
 
4. Status of BPAC opening 
5. Review of traffic accident statistics (All) 

Bill distributed Traffic Collision Statistics and Operation Safe Passage report 
6. Traffic Commission Action for BPAC to review all edge of road, bike path, and crosswalk 

striping projects (All) 
Curt will respond to Jim that we would like to see the list of projects that staff will be working 
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on this year and we will select only those projects that will have ped/bicycle impact and will 
request that we review and provide feedback to staff and we suggest that the appropriate point 
by 35% level (similar to VTA). 

7. Pedestrian Master Plan (Crook/All) 
Bill passed out an email from James Walgren.   
AI Carl will call Jim tomorrow and report. 

8. Bike Plan update (All) 
Curt is through the first four chapters.  Making progress.  Needs to update some charts and 
figures. 

9. BPAC restructuring (All) 
7 positions 
2 year terms; terms staggered 3 in one year, 4 the next year 
appointed by traffic commission 
one traffic commissioner would be a member of the BPAC 
we would decide each month when the next meeting would be 

10. Schedule next meeting and Agenda items for next meeting 
 
The meeting was adjourned 
 
Carl Hagenmaier 


